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This manual is a collaborative project between the Montana Municipal Interlocal Authority, 
Montana Association of Counties, and the Montana Law Enforcement Academy.  Through the 
commitment of time, energy and dedication of many professionals in the State of Montana, we are 
able to create this publication that can serve as a reference tool for the many law enforcement 
professionals in the State of Montana. 
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